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2 4 Canadian J/24 Class Association Port Credit Yacht Club
43 Hampshire Heights 115 Lakefront Promenade
Etobicoke, Ontario M9B 2K5 Mississauga, Ontario LSE 3G6
Canada

International J/24 Class Association
12900 Lake Avenue

#2001

Lakewood, Ohio 44107 U.S.A,

Atten: Mr, Chris Howell
Dear Chris:

The Canadian J/24 Class Association and the Organizing Authority for the 2017 J/24
World Championships would like to apply to the ITCA to host a semi-open regatta for the
World Championships at Port Credit Yacht Club September 15- 23, 2017.

We feel that the semi-open format will provide the best turn out from the class. Port
Credit Yacht Club has the capabilities to host an 80-90 boat regatta, as demonstrated by
running the Lake Ontario 300 race, which supports from 125 to close to 300 boats in their
harbour for several nights and multiple starts of boats from 27 to over 50 feet in length,
We would like the regatta to be open to boats that have raced in their district
championship the year before, not just ones that have won their district championships.

We are excited about hosting the 2017 Worlds and look forward to hearing from the
IJCA World Council on our proposal to have a semi-open World Championships at Port
Credit Yacht Club in September 2017.

Monica Doedens and Lynda Townsend Katie Coleman Nicoll
1724 World Championship Co-Chairs ' CJCA Secretary/Treasurer



